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WOM Series Discontinuation Notice

This is to inform you that GeneSiC Semiconductor has discontinued producing the
WOM series parts listed as below as of December 01, 2017, but will continue to
provide support for these parts sold before. We apologize for any inconvenience
this has caused.

WO005M | 2W005M
W0iM [ 2WO01M
Wo2M | 2w02m
WO04M | 2W04M
WOo6M | 2W06M
WosM | 2W08M
Wi1i0M [ 2W10M

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Hannah {/Zhan

Assistant Contro
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